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October Newsletter!

Hello Qualified Referral Sources!

It is officially fall! You all have made it a month, give or take, into this new school
year that challenges every previous pattern or routine you may have created for
yourself to best support youth. You have worked to adapt into online and virtual
systems in order to connect with youth, and surely experienced a technical
malfunction or potentially even many. You all have gone so far above and
beyond what might have been previously expected of your positions to ensure
that the youth in your life receive the care they need.

We at Second Wind Fund want to take a moment and acknowledge all the work
that you have done, and time that you have spent offering support and
connection for youth who are navigating a changing world right before their
eyes. We want to thank you for continuing to coordinate with us and spending

some of that time to make sure that we have all of your contact information as

up-to-date and accurate as possible.

With Gratitude,
Kimberlee and Mary
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